
The United States Institute of Peace has announced the following 

Are you a high school student or teacher, or know one? On Wednesday, February 16, 2022, 7:00-7:30 pm EST, we are partnering with the American Foreign Service Association to offer a virtual information session for anyone interested in the contest and this year’s topic, “Partnerships for Peace in a Multipolar Era.” 


Please join us to learn more and get your questions answered! RSVP here . 


The deadline for this year’s National High School Essay Contest (which USIP co-sponsors) is April 4th; just two months away! This contest challenges students to look at how American diplomats and peacebuilders are working with other world powers, as well as local and/or regional actors, in a conflict-affected country to champion democracy, promote human rights, and/or resolve violent conflict.

